
__ -_

TICf N'o,,=4- UNITED STATES

!" NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
^

o

$ s E REGION lil*

's 4 [ 799 ROOSEVELT ROAD

% / GLEN ELLYN. ILLINOIS 60137

Docket No. 50-266
Docket No. 50-301

Wisconsin Electric Power Company
ATTN: Mr. Sol Burnstein

Executive Vice President
Power Plants

231 West Michigan Avenue
Milwaukee, WI 53201

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated February 11, 1980, informing us of the
steps you have taken, or plan to take, to correct the noncompliance identi-
fied in our letter dated January 11, 1980. We will examine your corrective
action during a subsequent inspection.

Based on a review of our records, we have determined that the item of
noncompliance in Appendix A to our January 11, 1980 letter (Inspection
Report No. 50-266/79-18 and No. 50-301/79-19) should have been classified
as a deficiency rather than an infraction. Hence, we are enclosing a
revised Appendix A to our January 11, 1980 letter for your records. We
informed Mr. J. Greenwood of your staff of this change by telephone on
February 5, 1980.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
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A. B. Davis, Chief
Fuel Facility and Materials

Safety Branch

Enclosure: As stated

cc w/ encl:
Mr. G. A. Reed, Plant Manager
C. W. Fay, Director

Nuclear Power Department
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